
 
  

 
 
Weekday Masses 

Monday & Wednesday 8-9am  
        

 

      

 

 

Tuesday & Thursday 8-9am  

 
 

      

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Email: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  

We will be having a Parish Events Planning 
meeting and a Fair for all Seasons meeting 
August 27th at 3pm at the parish office 227 
Sea St.. If you are interested in being on either 
committee. 
Please contact Eileen Timcoe: 
etimcoe@yahoo.com 617-479-4107 or 
Barbara Logan 617-479-8573 

 

Adult Faith Formation 
 

Films of Faith Series 
Thursday August 29th 7pm 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Hall 
Everyone needs to know about Fatima! 

 
A very powerful documentary,  

(not for young children).   

 

Please join us. 

 

 
 

 

Holy Trinity Parish  
Fall Picnic / BBQ   

Please join us  
Sunday September 22nd 

Noon– 3pm at Most Blessed Sacrament 
Church Field & Hall 

A great Community 
Event!  

Great food and fun 
Badminton / Volley ball 

Games !  
Something for 

everyone! 
 

 
There will also be a Safety and  Health Fair, blood 
pressure clinic, along with tables representing differ-
ent ministries in the hall during the picnic. Please 
come and learn more about our parish community.  
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          Schedule for Confessions: 
Saturdays  
at Most Blessed Sacrament  
Church 3-4pm   

and 
************************************* 
Wednesdays  

at Our Lady of Good Counsel  
Church 7—8 pm 
(Confessions, —Eucharistic  
Adoration and Rosary at 7 pm.) 

 
Note from the Pastor 
  
Tempest fugit. Time flies! It is already time to think about and 
plan our fall parish picnic. This is a great event for our 
community. Developing a strong community requires spending 
time together. It is my hope that all of us will make the effort to 
be present for this fun event. This year we plan to include tables 
in the hall with health and safety information as well as a blood 
pressure clinic.  As in the past, there will be great food and games 
for the kids.  
 
On another note, our pastoral plan writing team has  completed 
our work and we have submitted the plan after some suggested 
edits. I am very grateful to the team for all the great work they 
have done over the past couple years.  
Once our pastoral plan is approved by the Cardinal, we will 
publish it on our website and make copies available in the 
churches and begin implementing it.  
While we have many challenges ahead, I am looking forward to 
the many opportunities we have to strengthen and grow our 
parish. If we come together as a community and strive to truly be 
disciples of our Lord, there is no doubt that many good things 
will come about from the fruits of our labor. As St. Therese said, 
God can take our littleness and do great things with it. We need 
only to say yes to the Lord.  
I encourage everyone to consider our bulletin advertisers whose 
adds make our bulletin available free to us. There are some great 
coupons for pizza from Harry’s - our biggest bulletin supporter.  
 
We will be getting new flooring installed in the sacristies and 
their hallways soon at Most Blessed Sacrament Church, as well 
as some carpeting updates. It is my hope to continue to improve 
our facilities as much as possible with our limited funds. Our 
churches are sacred places where our Lord comes to us and 
dwells in our tabernacles. They should be worthy vessels to 
worship our God in a sacred and beautiful atmosphere.  
I am grateful to the city of Quincy for the new sidewalks at Most 
Blessed Sacrament Church.  They contribute to the beauty of our 
church.  
One of the projects I hope to start soon is a parish directory. Like 
every parish, we must have a directory of parishioners to help us 
reach out to you and get to know and serve you better. Please 
participate in our upcoming parish census for our directory.  
More info to follow on this.  
 
Blessings to all—Fr. Martin  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Family Movie Night! 
We will be having an outdoor, 
(weather permitting) movie 
night at Most Blessed Sacra-
ment Church field. 
 
 
 
 
 
Please put on your calendar: 
Friday September 13th 6:30pm 
Most Blessed Sacrament, St. 
Thomas Aquinas Hall Field. 
(Inside hall if there is bad weather).  

We will show a movie appro-
priate for all ages. 
 
Free movie and refreshments! 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

8/17 

8/18 

8/18 

8/25 

8/27 

8/29 

8/31 

 

 

9/1 

9/7 

9/7 

9/8 

 

 

 Baby Levi Anderson  

Eusebia N. Pascua 

Thomas Kineavy 5th Anniv. 

Robert Carnes 

Manny Chapman Johnson 

Earl McNamara 

Edward M. Kelly & 

Kelly Family living and 
deceased 

John & Robert Brill 

Daniel O’Leary Sr. 

Patrick Bergin 4th Anniv. 

Margerita Cortez & 

Buddy Wall 

 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am 

10:30 am 

8:30 am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

4:30 pm 

 

 

8:30 am 

4:30 pm 

6:00 pm 

8:30 am 

 

 



 
Dates to Remember 

 
August 29th—Adult Faith Formation Documentary on   
  Fatima 7pm OLGC 
Sept 13th—Family Movie Night MBS 6:30pm 
Sept.22 —Parish Picnic and ministry fair 

NEW CHOIR MEMBERS ARE STILL 
NEEDED:  for all our choirs at both 
locations.  
 
See John Flavin, Eileen Timcoe or any 
member of the choirs after masses.. 
 
John’s email is jackpf@aol.com  
and Eileen’s is etimcoe@ yahoo.com 

Faith Formation Teachers Needed 
for 2019-2020 

 
The Office of Faith Formation is looking for 

teachers for the following grades: 
 

     MBS: Grade 1 and Grade 3     

    OLGC: Grade 1 and Grade 2             

No prior catechetical experience needed, but the 
candidate must be a practicing Catholic and 
available Sunday mornings (MBS 8:30 - 10:30 
or OLGC 9:30 - 11:30). All catechetical materials 
and supplies are provided. If interested in serv-

Faith Formation 2019-2020 
Registration 

Parents are encouraged to register their child
(ren) for the 2019-2020 school year as soon as 
possible so that we can plan for next year and 
purchase the books and materials needed. To 
register, visit: https://
www.holytrinityquincy.com/registration-form-
2019-2020. Fill the form and submit your 
payment to complete the registration for your 
child(ren). Any questions, please call 617 479 
9200, or email htpreled@gmail.com (preferred). 
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